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RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

Your ref:

19" December 2001

Dr. Bemnie Trainor
Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children

Royal Group of Hospitals Trust
Grovenor Road

Belfast

Dear Dr. Trainor

RACHEL FERGUSON

Thank you for your report regarding the care of Rachel Ferguson.

I have forwarded your report to the Trust’s Solicitor for perusal prior to forwarding 1t
to Mr Lecky Coroner for Greater Belfast.

I will keep you advised of developments.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR
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